
SELECT BOARD SPECIAL MEETING 

MONDAY, MAY 3, 2021 

5:30 PM 

REMOTE MEETING 

A special meeting of the Select Board was called to order by Chair Adam Dash at 5:30 pm. Vice Chair Roy 

Epstein and member Mark Paolillo were present, along with Town Administrator Patrice Garvin, 

Assistant Town Administrator Jon Marshall, and Assistant Health Department Director Diana Eklund. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Today is the beginning of the closure of Leonard St. so outdoor dining in Belmont will commence

for the summer!

ACTION BY CONSENT 

COVID Update: 

• Diana Eklund reported that as of May 30th
, the Commonwealth of Mass. has relaxed mask

restrictions. Belmont can follow the new rules or decide to adopt stricter rules. Up to now,

most communities have followed state guidance. She said the Belmont Board of Health is

suggesting that the Town abide by the new mask rules.

• Paolillo agrees with aligning with the state guidelines.

• Epstein asked about the policy for playgrounds. Diana said we are not setting different policies

for playgrounds, but new signs may be put up. Jon Marshall said the Town plans on setting

specific guidelines for recreation.

• Dash asked if we should still require masks for playgrounds? Diana feels that masks should only

be worn if you can't socially distance.

Motion was made to amend our current emergency order to conform to the governor's latest guidance 

and emphasize the requirement to wear a face mask when you cannot socially distance. Motion was 

approved by a vote of 3-0. 

Proclamation in honor of Jeffrey Wheeler 

• A Planning Board member will read this proclamation at Town Meeting tonight but Select Board

needs to vote it.

Motion made to approve the proclamation in honor of Jeffrey Wheeler. Motion was approved by a vote 

of 3-0 

Discussion and vote on Select Board positions for Warrant Articles and Amendments for Special Town 

Meeting 

• Dash said that the Select Board had voted favorably on both Warrant Articles in a prior meeting,

but there is an amended amount for Article 2 that Patrice Garvin wanted to make, so he thinks a

favorable action vote should be made again on both Articles.
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